MEADGATE PTA HALLOWEEN DISCO
Thursday 24" October 2024

First disco of the year, very exciting = . We know how much the children love Halloween
and we enjoy to see them dressed up however we do ask that all costumes are age
appropriate and should not include masks, we need to be mindful of all children and what
they may find scary, making sure everyone feels safe to enjoy the fun.

As before, there will be separate disco’s for KS1 & KS2
Key Stage One Disco will start at 4:00pm. Pick up time is 5:00pm
Key Stage Two Disco will start at 5:15pm. Pick up time will be 6.30pm
: Cost per Child: '
£4.50 in advance only via Paypal (by 22" October)
Price includes a small packet of sweets and unlimited squash/water.
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Further sweets, trinkets and savoury snacks can be purchased on the night. We recommend the
children bring no more than £5.00

The link for payment will go live on Classlist today. For the few who are not signed up, or for ease,
please scan this QR code with your smartphone to take you to the PTA page:
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You will be met with a page for Meadgate Primary School PTA PayPal. Click “Send” to take you
through to payment. Here you can add the total amount (including any additional donation you
would like to make) and “Add a message”. — in this section it is important that you provide your
child{ren)s name(s) and year group(s). Please also specify if they require a vegetarian sweet bag or
any food allergies. Tap “Review”.Choose your payment method and click “Send” '

By tapping send you are consenting to your child attending the Disco.

N.B If you have children attending both discos, you will need to collecy the K51 child before dropping
the KS2 child off. '

If you would like to help out at either disco, please sign up on a volunteer sheet to be released
shortly.

You can sign up for Classlist by downloading the app and selecting “Meadgate Primary School”

Thank you, as ever, for your support, The Meadgate PTA Team



